PHONE DI 2-3131 P.O. BOX 702 ROANOKE, VA.
ROANOKE?’S BETTER MUSIC STATION

June 5, 1964

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C'" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of June 1 requesting us to
verify the fact that you received WRIS.

I am happy to say that it was possible for you to have
received WRIS on June 1 from 1:05 AM to 1:15 AM CST as
we were conducting an equipment test program.

If we can be of further help to you, please let us
know. We are always glad to receive letters such as
vours to let us know the areas in which we are heard.

Cordially,
RADIO STATION WRIS

Miss Alice Dodd
Secretary

5000 WATTS
ONE OF VIRGINIA’S MOST POWERFUL STATIONS




